
 

 
Description of Documents 
Relating to ABP-312446-22 
 

 
 

Proposed further development of the Drehid Waste 

Management Facility Killinagh Upper, Carbury, Co. 

Kildare 

 
 

 

Record 1 Record of 1st pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 16/03/2022 

Record 2 Record of 2nd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 05/07/2022 

Record 3 Record of 3rd pre-application consultation meeting held with the prospective 

applicant on the 08/12/2022 

Comments Comments on 3rd pre-application consultation meeting received from 

applicant. 

Letter 1  Notification letter issued to prospective applicant stating that the proposed 

development IS SID 

Letter 2 Notification letter issued to Kildare County Council stating that the proposed 

development IS SID 

 


